
$500 Young Ambassadors Scholarship Application 
2017-2018 School Year 

P.O. Box 53 
Barron, WI 54812 

715-537-7728 
 

Today’s Date ______________                                      Applicants Phone #_____________________
  
Applicants Name____________________________________________________________________
   
Address________________________________City________________State________Zip_________ 
 
Year in School: Freshmen/Sophomore/Junior/Senior 

Scholarship expectations: The Young Ambassador Scholarship Program is open to any high school stu-
dent who will represent the Barron Chamber of Commerce and the community for one calendar year. The selected 
Young Ambassadors are required to attend a variety of Chamber sponsored events, such as (but not limited too)   
Barron Chamber of Commerce Annual Meeting, Fall Fest, Santa’s Workshop, Music in the Park, local parades and 
other community related events. Each Young Ambassador can earn up to a $500 scholarship after the one year 
term expires.  

Interested participants may submit this completed application along with a current resume to Barron High School 
Student Services, email barronchamber@barronchamber.com or mail to address above by May 8th. Interviews will 
be held the week of May 15.  

Barron Chamber of Commerce 

Please compete each question listed below.: 
Why do you feel you should be selected as the next Young Ambassador? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
What types of community activities have you been involved in?  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
What improvements would you like to see made to the City of Barron? 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


